E-ACT Bannerman Road

Community Academy

12" May 2025

Dear Parents Carers

We would like to draw your attention to World Cultural Diversity Day on Wednesday 21° May and
hope that you child will dress up to help us celebrate.

Kind regards

Jodi Dyer, Acting Headteacher

On Wednesday 21st May
it is World day for
Cultural Diversity.

In order to celebrate this we are
asking children to come to school
in cultural dress or wear the
colours of their country's
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